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Phone: 6278 9500   Email: admin@gsl.wa.edu.au  Website: web.gsl.wa.edu.au 

25 February 2022 
Vision Statement:  Good Shepherd Catholic School is an inclusive community growing together in faith by living our Catholic values and 
beliefs. We are guided by catholic Gospel teachings of Jesus Christ, in partnership with parents, caregivers, parish and the wider 
community. Our school is dedicated to fostering life-long learning through educational excellence encapsulating the spiritual, cognitive, 
emotional, social and physical development of the child.  
 

Principal’s Message 
 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers of Good Shepherd Catholic School 

 

SWIMMING CARNIVAL : Planning is currently underway to establish a COVID safe 

way for our students in Year 4-6 to participate in our annual swimming carnival. This will not 

be in the usual format and notification of the plan will be advised to families as soon as it is finalised.   

Our intention is to work through possible scenarios to ensure the carnival can go ahead so please 

be patient and mindful of the efforts being made to try to ensure this event is not cancelled…stay 

tuned !   Thank you to Mr B for his efforts and investigations to date. 

CAR PARK SAFETY : Please remember if you are leaving your car to collect your children your car 

must be parked in a parking bay.  No parking in the drive through or bus bays is permitted at any 

time.  Cars parking on the verge of Morley Drive, in particular those parked very close to the exit, 

are obstructing the view for cars leaving the school.  It is asked you avoid parking in the vicinity of 

the exit to avoid car accidents occurring.   Please be aware that by parking on the verge you are at 

risk of receiving an infringement notice from the council. We would like to remind families driving 

through the carpark to do so with caution and care as the speed limit is 5km/h. Please be vigilant 

of the many students exiting vehicles and crossing within the carpark.  If you are crossing the main 

drive through 

road from Altone to Morley Drive please USE THE CROSSWALK. 

This is signposted and is monitored during peak times.   

This reminder is for the safety of our students.   

COVID-19 : With the increase of positive cases in the community I request that if your family is 

impacted with a positive case you call the school office and ask to speak to the principal, or assistant 

principal in my absence.   Although we are not the experts, we are receiving regular updates 

from Catholic Education WA and WA Health on the safest way to manage each individual case.  

We know this virus is going to impact our community and would like to offer each family the 

support and information needed to manage with minimal impact.   It will be a requirement for 

students who are either a positive case or close contact to isolate and provide evidence of negative 

status prior to returning to school and the details can become confusing. So please get in touch 

and you will be provided with confidential assistance as you navigate the requirements. 

Enjoy your weekend and we look forward to welcoming you back on Monday for Week 5. 

 

Lisa Deans 

Principal 

 

 

 

mailto:admin@gsl.wa.edu.au
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School Values 
   

 

Our Catholic Values underpin all of our 6 school values. 
This year our School is focusing on our school value…  

 

Respect  
 

We value ourselves, our faith, others, their property and the environment. 
 

 

Birthday’s 
 

The following celebrated a birthday this week or during the holidays.  

We wish them a very HAPPY BIRTHDAY!  
These will be acknowledged at our Monday assembly 

 

Harrison McCormick KW  Myra Braganza 3W  Monique Bova Dawson 4W 
James Long 6W  Anderson Barlow KW  Jeremy Ha PPW  
Connor Chapman 3B  Heidi Nebel 4W   Ngan Nguyen 6W 
Lincoln Sadler 4W  Mrs Lazzaroni    Miss Naylor   
Mrs Pedulla  Mrs Huntington 

 

Faction Points 
 

Maali House:     41 
Noonan House:       38 
Francis House:   29 
Foley House:  22   

 
 

Term Dates 2022     
                                                    Pupil Free Days 

     Term 1 Monday 31st January – Thursday 7th April  Monday 7th March (Labour Day)

          Friday 8th April  

     Term 2  Tuesday 26th April – Thursday 30th June                Monday 6th June (WA Day) 

         Friday 1st July  

     Term 3       Monday 18th July – Thursday 22nd September Monday 15th August  
     Term 4       Monday 10th October – Friday 9th December  Monday 7th November 

 
 

Important Dates to Remember  
 

Subject to change, based on Covid-19 advice 
 

11.15 am Ash Wednesday Mass: 3B   2nd March 
Labour Day – Public Holiday   7th March 
Interhouse Swimming Carnival   9th March 
3W Class Assembly: 9.00 am via Zoom  11th March 
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2022 Collection Notice – Student Residential Data 
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Consent for Use of Student Image & Work 
As part of the school’s publicity activities there may, on occasion, arise the situation 
whereby the school, Catholic Education WA (CEWA) or local media organisations will 
take photographs and/or video footage of your child/ren for publication in 
newspapers, school communications, CEWA communications, social media, training 
videos and/or the school/CEWA website.  
  
Upon enrolment, Good Shepherd Catholic School accepts your consent to give permission for 
the use of your child/s photo or video image in school publicity activities for this school year. 
Photos or video footage might be disclosed to third parties for example to the P&F Community 
for promotion of the school.  Material created by your child for the purpose of promoting the 
School or the CEWA might also be publicly displayed.  
  
Should you not want your child/ren to feature in such publicity, please notify this in writing and 
send through to the school office by Friday 11 March. Email: admin@gsl.wa.edu.au 

School Fees and Charges   
School fee statements were emailed to families on Monday 14th February .  
If you did not receive a statement, please contact the school office immediately. Please 
check your junk mail folder.   
 
Every family is required to complete and submit a new Payment Option 
form each year.  
Ongoing Direct Debit arrangements carried over from the previous year 
are not automatically adjusted to allow for any increase / decrease in 
fees. 
It is a school requirement to complete the payment option form to ensure the correct number 
of instalments, and the correct payment amount, are being made in order for your fees to be 
paid by 30 September.  
  
If you have not already done so, please complete and return the Payment Option Form via 
email finance@gsl.wa.edu.au or direct to the office before the close of business on MONDAY 
28 February.  A reminder, it is a school requirement that each family has an approved, up to 
date, payment plan in place.  
Health Care Card Discount Scheme – To access the Health Care Card Discount, an eligible 
means tested Centrelink card must be presented to the Office along with an application form 
which can be found on the school website. Please note the card must be in the name of the 
parent /guardian who is responsible for payment of fees. 
If you have any queries regarding your fees or the payment schedule, please contact the school 
office.   

2022 Health Care Card Tuition 
IMPORTANT - 2022 Health Care Card applications now open for submission 

Families with a valid Health Care Card wishing to apply for the discount on their 2022 school 

fees should submit an application as soon as possible.  A copy of the ‘Health Care Card – Tuition 

Fee Discount’ can be found on the school website  

School Fees and Charges » Good Shepherd Catholic School (gsl.wa.edu.au) 

 

mailto:admin@gsl.wa.edu.au
mailto:finance@gsl.wa.edu.au
http://web.gsl.wa.edu.au/our-families/school-fees-and-charges/
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Message from Year 6 Senior Leaders 
 

We would like to congratulate the year 4 classes for raising the most money for our missions. 
You might have noticed Year 6 are looking very hairy at the moment, that is because we are 
raising money for the Worlds Greatest Shave and have already raised over $5000. 
This year the participants are: Harper-Roy, Harrison, Levi, Hendrix, Ethan, Lincoln, Archie, 
Antonino, Ethan. C, Ethan. L, William, Luca, Mwambe, Lylah, Oliver, James, Raoul, Che, Ruby, 
Jack, Jasmine, Tina and Mrs Caridi. 23 people in the Good Shepherd Team. 
If you would like to donate please go to the page 
  

Good Shepherd 2022 (leukaemiafoundation.org.au) 
  

Sincerely Archie and Fasika 
 

COVID-19 : talking to your children 
 

You will find a lot of information in the media about COVID-19 which may 

create concern about how your child is managing, what they know and what 

they think. 

This website provides a lot of information for families to assist with 

conversations with your children : COVID-19 & Australian children | Raising Children Network 

Eco Warriors – Sustainability  
 

 

Clean Up Australia Day 6 March 2022 – Volunteers needed for Citizen Scientist project 
Clean Up Australia Day is around the corner on 6 March 2022 and this year they have launched 
a citizen scientist project to gauge how many face masks are in the environment. COVID 19 has 
not being kind to the environment due to the enormous number of single use items ending up 
as litter. Please do your part and dispose of masks responsibly. Masks are particularly 
dangerous to birds and marine life. They are getting tangled up in the rubber 
straps. Please snip these off before disposing of them in the general waste 
bin.  For more details on the citizen science project, click on the link: 
https://www.cleanup.org.au/citizenscience  

 

 
 
 
 

Facebook Page 
 

  

Good Shepherd Lockridge has its own Facebook Page. Please like our 

page and follow us as we begin to use this social forum to update you 

on information and current events happening within our wonderful 

school. Search @GoodShepherdLockridge 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://secure.leukaemiafoundation.org.au/registrant/TeamFundraisingPage.aspx?TeamID=135984
https://raisingchildren.net.au/guides/a-z-health-reference/coronavirus-and-children-in-australia#talking-with-children-about-covid-19-nav-title
https://www.cleanup.org.au/citizenscience


25 February 2022                    Good Shepherd Catholic School 

Canteen 
 

Canteen Menu Ash Wednesday & 
Lent 
There will be NO Meat available at 
the Canteen on Wednesday 
2nd March 2022.  The attached Menu 
will be available on the day. 
  

Recess orders will be accepted from 
all students in Kindy to Year 6.  We 
ask parents to write their order on an 
envelope and place the correct 
money to avoid handling change.  
The Canteen Menu is available on 
our Website. 

http://web.gsl.wa.edu.au/our-
families/debbies-deli/  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Uniform Shop 
Due to the restrictions minimising parents on school site, if you would like to place an order for uniform 
items please fill in the Uniform Order Form.  Payment must be made in full before orders are processed 
and can be arranged via credit card by filling in the details at the end of the form, or alternatively 
organised through the School Office. Completed forms can be emailed to admin@gsl.wa.edu.au. 
Orders will be sent home through the eldest child on the next available day.  Forms can be downloaded 
in the attachment or on the school website:  https://www.gsl.wa.edu.au/school-uniform/ 
 
If you do not wish to leave your credit card details, please provide cash in an envelope along with your 
completed uniform order form. 
 
Uniform Fittings 
At this point in time the Uniform Shop is not open to families for fittings. If you are unsure of sizing we 
are able to go to your child’s class during school time and measure items against your child to see 
which size would be appropriate. If you purchase a size and are not happy with it, items can be 
exchanged for an alternative size. Please fill in an Order Form and email it to admin along with any 
comments if you would like the sizing checked by our Uniform staff. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://web.gsl.wa.edu.au/stewardship/school-uniform/ 
 
 
 

Uniform Shop Trading Hours 
Tuesday 8:15am – 9:15am 

Friday 2:15pm – 3:15pm 

http://web.gsl.wa.edu.au/our-families/debbies-deli/
http://web.gsl.wa.edu.au/our-families/debbies-deli/
mailto:admin@gsl.wa.edu.au
https://www.gsl.wa.edu.au/school-uniform/
http://web.gsl.wa.edu.au/stewardship/school-uniform/
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Mercedes College 
 

Open Day Online 

Located in the heart of Perth’s beautiful heritage 
precinct, Mercedes College would like to invite your 
family to our upcoming Open Day Online on Tuesday 15 
March. Given the current Covid-19 climate, we have 
had to cancel our traditional Open Day tour and bring 
families a new online tour experience. Families will be 
able to book into a session of their choice; 8.30am or 
11.00am.  The Open Day Online program will still 
include a welcome by the Principal, Mrs Kerrie Fraser, 
a live Q&A session led by key staff and students, and a 
self-led virtual tour. You will experience first hand why 
learning in the city will benefit your childs education. 
Registrations are limited, so please don't leave it too 
late to book: https://www.mercedes.wa.edu.au/open-
morning/ 
  
Mercedes College is currently interviewing Year Four 
students who are due to start Year Seven in 2025. 
If you are considering enrolling your daughter, please 
visit the Mercedes College website 
at www.mercedes.wa.edu.au to request a prospectus, 
book a tour or enrol on-line. For further information, 
please contact our Enrolment Officer, Mrs Nicole Kirk 
on 9323 1340. 
 

https://www.mercedes.wa.edu.au/open-morning/
https://www.mercedes.wa.edu.au/open-morning/
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.mercedes.wa.edu.au%2F&data=04%7C01%7C%7C69e9b3ad449e4cf94acb08d9ec48a527%7C626dd4d9e18d433e9cf958b6c34ef6a5%7C0%7C0%7C637800619033024799%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C7000&sdata=Qkozn7cSIBRmVZZQ42Mv%2BeeJZOJxfm57j%2FnvPOoCCNk%3D&reserved=0

